
NORTH CAROLINA SECTION 

EASTERN BRANCH 

YOUNGER MEMBERS GROUP 

SUMMER FOOD DRIVE 

2016      TO BENEFIT: 

MUCH NEEDED ITEMS: 

� CANNED FOODS: VEGETABLES, MEAT, 

AND SOUP. 

� DRY GOODS: WHOLE GRAIN PASTA, 

BROWN RICE, DRIED BEANS, AND CEREAL. 

� PEANUT BUTTER 

� FOR INFANTS: FORMULA, INFANT 

CEREAL, DIAPERS, AND WIPES. 

� FOR KIDS: FRUIT CUPS, JUICE BOXES, 

GRANOLA BARS, CRACKERS, POPCORN, 

AND SUGAR-FREE PUDDING CUPS. 

� NON-FOOD ESSENTIALS: HYGIENE 

ITEMS, HOUSEHOLD ITEMS, AND PAPER 

PRODUCTS. 

� POP TOP CANS & MICROWAVABLE 

CUPS PREFERRED. 

� PLEASE, NO GLASS.  

 
 

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING BEFORE 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 23! 



Thank you for volunteering to collect donations to support the Food Bank of Central & Eastern North Carolina.  

We are very appreciative of your help with this campaign.  This packet includes a flyer specific to the ASCE 

Summer Food Drive and two flyers from the Food Bank illustrating recommended donations for your use 

advertising the donation drive in your office.   

Please keep the following in mind: 

• Donations will be collected from July 1 to Tuesday, August 23. 

• Please place a box in a common area and use the provided flyers to advertise throughout your office. 

• There will be a YMG social at a Raleigh-area brewery (TBA) on Tuesday, August 23 between 5:00 and 

8:00 PM that will also serve as a central drop-off point for donations.  If you are unable to deliver the 

donations during the social, please notify me and we will coordinate collection of the donations from your 

office. 

• The donations collected will be deliver to the Food Bank of Central & Eastern North Carolina.  The food 

bank serves 34 counties from six branches. 

• These donations will need to be handled and transported several times before being dropped off.  Please 

package them accordingly and encourage your coworkers to donate non-perishable items and no glass 

containers. 

• There will be a raffle at the social event and the more items you donate, the better your chances of 

winning are!  

 

If you have any questions or need to coordinate a donation pick-up, please contact the YMG at 

asceeasternncymg@gmail.com   

 

Thank you again for volunteering, 

 

Matt Alexander 

Eastern Branch YMG Treasurer  


